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Joint Seminar with Ehime University, Japan 

Faculty of Engineering, University of Malaya has conducted 

Joint Seminar with Ehime University, Japan on the 5th of 

December 2016. Assoc. Prof. Dr. Andri Adriyana and Ir. Dr. 

Ching Yern Chee were among the six presenters from 

University of Malaya while nine presentations were from 

Ehime University. The seminar was chaired by Dr. 

Shaifulazuar Rozali. This MOU activity aims to share ideas 

among researchers from Japan and Malaysia. 
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Meeting with NGL Tech 

On the 14 December 2016, Centre of 

Advanced Materials had hosted a meeting 

with NGL Tech at The Cube, Engineering 

Tower. The aim of this meeting was to 

share expertise available in the Faculty to 

match technical issues faced by the 

industry. This was a good opportunity to 

establish university – industry collaboration 

in the future. 



Happy Chinese New Year 2017 

Before the calendar turns a new leaf, we 

would like to take a moment to wish you a 

wonderful, happy, healthy and prosperous 

Chinese New Year. May the Chinese New 

Year 2017 give you loads of reasons to 

celebrate and have wonderful days that are 

filled with laughter and gaiety. 

AMPT2016 Post Mortem Lunch 

On the 19th of January 2017, Centre of 

Advanced Materials has organized a post 

mortem lunch for AMPT2016 Conference 

committee members at the Mandarin 

Oriental Hotel, Kuala Lumpur. After 

working hard for several months, the 

AMPT2016’s committee rewarded 

themselves by celebrating the success of 

this conference. We enjoyed the 

delightful food and wonderful moment 

during the lunch.  
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External grants Successful 

Applicant  

Nippon Sheet Glass Grant 1 

Courses offered by Prof. Dr. A.S.M.A Haseeb 

One of CAM members, Prof. Dr. A. S. M. A. Haseeb 

has offered a short course on “Corrosion of 

Semiconductor Devices” to the engineers and 

managers of ST Microelectronics, Muar, Johor (7-9 

December  2016) and NXP Semiconductor, 

Seremban (16 & 23 - 24  January 2017).  

This course was organized by EM Spiral PLT Company which is a training service provider. 

This has been a good opportunity to showcase UM’s expertise to professionals in the E&E 

industry. Prof. Dr. Haseeb believed that this course will be helpful to the Engineering 

Faculty in finding new collaboration opportunities in the future.  


